



Birmingham Northern Beltline Community Outreach Group Monday, April 21, 2014 9-11 am

Coalition for Regional Transportation Groundbreaking Ceremony

Members Present: Joanne Adcock

David Cooper Dave Ingram Sandy Ragland Ronnie Dixon Deacon Jones

Project Engineer: Mark Dison

ALDOT Personnel: Mike Mahaffey Contractor: Steve Wright

Barry Fagan Michael Prince

Tony Harris Facilitator: Ashley Cousins

Linda Crockett

- Community Outreach Group Members were invited to attend the Groundbreaking Ceremony and then observe a sedimentation basin constructed near Highway 75.
- Members had the opportunity to meet ALDOT Director John Cooper and FHWA Division Administrator Mark Bartlett.
- After the ceremony, members were provided with a copy of the Monthly Report of construction activities and environmental monitoring that will be posted on the Betterbeltline.org website.
- Members had the opportunity to observe a sedimentation basin with baffles, a skimmer, and a discharge location across a level spreader.
- Community Outreach
 - o Website
 - Encouraged members to invite community citizens to visit the project website at <u>www.betterbeltline.org</u> for information about the project and sign up for electronic newsletters.
 - Members were asked to provide feedback on the website content and inform ALDOT of questions about the project that can be addressed on the website.